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22 April 2021 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

We hope that you are all well and enjoyed the Easter break. 

 

Many thanks for your support as the children have returned to school for the summer term. 

They have returned with big smiles and we are looking forward to a lovely term ahead. 

 

Please can we kindly request that cars are parked safely and considerately around our 

school. As you know, a consultation has recently taken place regarding parking restrictions 

and we are sure that the Council will share their next steps in the not-too-distant future. 

However, in the meantime, we can all play our part in keeping the children, and indeed one 

another, safe. 

 

Parking safely and responsibly is something which we can all do very easily. Please do not 

park on the zig-zags, and when parking at the side of the road be mindful that many of our 

parents/carers use pushchairs or prams. When you park, please have a look to see if you 

have left enough space on the pavement for these to easily pass. 

 

Sadly, yesterday a neighbour of the school contacted us due to inconsiderate parking by 

parents/carers who were collecting their child/ren, blocking access to the houses opposite 

the front of school. Please remember that parking in these spaces, or blocking the entrance 

or exit to these, is just the same as someone you don’t know parking in your drive, or blocking 

your driveway. 

 

This week, we are delighted to welcome June, our new School Crossing Patrol. June will be 

helping to cross children in the mornings and afternoons, and returns to the role she fulfilled 

many years ago. We are delighted to welcome June back to the St. Werburgh’s family, and 

are sure that you will greet her with a smile as she continues the excellent work of the very 

wonderful Josie. 

 

Enjoy the sunshine, 

 

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 


